
 

End of Cruising Ban Celebration 

Wednesday, August 31, 2022 – 4:00PM – 8:00PM 
    

Street Closures Notice 

 

EVENT INFORMATION 

The Office of Councilmember Peralez, along with the United Lowrider Council of San Jose and the San Jose Public 

Library, will be hosting an End of Cruising Ban Celebration on Wednesday, August 31, 2022 from 4pm – 8pm. This 

special event will bring together members of our community to recognize their tireless advocacy to repeal San 

José’s antiquated and discriminatory prohibition of cruising. Celebrating the San Jose City Council’s unanimous 

decision to repeal the ban, open up opportunities to promote street safety, and help to create a more equitable city, 

the free public event will include lowrider vehicles parked on E. Santa Clara Street, 4th Street, 6th Street, within San 

Jose City Hall Plaza, as well as music and food. 

 

STREET CLOSURE INFORMATION for August 31, 2022 

1. E. Santa Clara Street – Closed between 4th Street and 6th Street, 1:00 PM to 8:00 PM 

 

For more information on this event please contact Patricia Ceja with San Jose Council District 3 Office at (408) 535-

4929 or patricia.ceja@sanjoseca.gov. 

 

 
 
This notification is to inform you about upcoming events having impact on city streets, and to notify you of potential traffic delays. We 

encourage you to consider taking alternate routes during the closure times, when possible.  If you have any questions please contact Brian 

Clampitt, Senior Events Manager with the City of San José, Office of Cultural Affairs at (408) 793-4345 or by e-mail at: 

brian.clampitt@sanjoseca.gov. 
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